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GENERAL NOTES. 

Albino Robins (Tardus m•}4•ralorœ•s).--My fi-icnd James M. LeMoine, 
Esq., inibrms me thathehas ju•tadded to his fine collection at Spencer 
Grange, •mbec, a pure white Robin, said to be the first seen in that 
vicinity. I have lately examined an albino of this species recently cap- 
turcd near St. John. The only colored feathers to be seen on the bird are 
three siug-le ones fi)rlning spots on the breast.•Mox'r,x(;t;•; CItAMBI•RL/klN, 

Nest and Eggs of the Golden-winged Warbler (IIchnDtZho•hila 
so]51ertt),--This bird selects a semi-swampy situation, overg-rown with 
bushes, in which to nest. It commences to build the last of May or first 
June. The nc•t is placed on the ground, and is supported laterally 
three or fi)m' bushes sithated fi-om fi)ur to five inehe• apart. It is com- 
posed externally of dry leaves placed edgcwisc. and well lined with fine 
bark fibres, inter<persedwith afewcoarse hairs. The nest when finished 
measures, inside, three and one-halfto ibm' inches in depth, and one and 
one half to two inches in diameter; the sides are nearly t)arallel, only 
slightly contracted above. It i• well concealed by the ovcrhan.•ing- 
bushes and lcavc•. 

The eggs (fi)ur or five in number) measnre: the larg'cst..52 X .7o; 
smallest .46 X .62. The average is within a fi'action of.so X 6S; they are 
white, sparingly sprinkled and blotched with light reddish brown, more 
on the greater end. 

[haveGund but two nests, one, which had young, July •7: the other 
I discovered while the birds were building. When seenred. June •o. it 
contained five eg'gs, one of which was a Cowbird's. 

Mr. B. F. Goss of Pewaukee has, in his mag-niticenl collection, thirteen 
nests, containing' betxveen fifty a•d sixty eg-gs•all taken by one collector 


